“Withdrawal of the recommendation for consideration for inhaled budesonide as a treatment option for COVID-19 was in the COVID-19 rapid guideline: Managing COVID-19 from NICE (https://www.nice.org.uk/guidance/ng191/resources/covid19-rapid-guideline-managing-covid19-pdf-51035553326).  For this reason the local guidance has been withdrawn.” 
